
You are welcome! 

Come and join us as we gather in the garden at North Nibley Chapel. 

Whether you live locally or are on holiday nearby  

or are just curious and want to come along, 

we are meeting on 27th July at 3pm 

 

➢ Do you feel a sense of awe and wonder when you are outdoors? 

 

➢ How does it feel to have the breeze on your face  

and be surrounded by birdsong? 

 

➢ Does it help you to care for and connect to God’s precious Creation 

more fully when you are outside in the open air? 

 

We are having a time of thanksgiving, singing, seed-planting & fellowship 

in the garden at our chapel. All ages are welcome to come along. 

We’ll have tea and cake afterwards. 

The Chapel is on Barrs Lane, North Nibley, GL11 6DT 

If you have any questions, drop us a line: jillrstephens@aol.com  

or call 07778 036 699 
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